
August 10, 2011 Parks & Rec. Minutes 

Parks & Recreation Committee 
August 10, 2011 

 
The City of Owen Parks and Recreation Committee met on Wednesday, August 10 at 7:00 p.m. at City 
Hall. Chairman Dennis Lulloff presided. Members present were: Dan Tolzmann, Mary Lynn Kiviko, and 
Rick Nelson.  
 
Minutes 
A Tolaman/Nelson motion and subsequent vote approved the minutes for the 5/11/11 meeting.  

 
Mill Pond Park Design: 

Design for park mostly set and approved. Fund raising will be needed. More information on the 
Marshfield fund raising plan is also needed. Fund raising committee formation to be discussed at the 
next meeting. Dennis Lulloff to speak to a potential donor. 
 
Mill Pond Roof Repair: 

Discussed the reroofing of Fair buildings. Discussion of building and roofing tabled until next meeting. 
 
Walking Bridge: 
New bridge is stable. Redressing of the trail behind the old school still needs to be done. Blue rock 
thought to be the best choice for same. Also maintenance of the trail needs monitoring. 
 

Spray Grass for Geese: 
New spray to be applied. Spray needs to be applied when geese can fly so they can move to a different 
area to feed. Discussed Limited Goose Hunt for the upcoming season. Much positive feedback received 

regarding the 2010 hunt. 
 
Motion made by Nelson and seconded by Tolzmann to continue with the Limited Goose Hunt same as 
last year. Motion passed. 

 
Adjourn 
A Kiviko/Nelson motion and subsequent vote approved to adjourn the 8/10/11 meeting at 7:58. 

 


